TELEGRAMS: REGISTER KOBE. TELEPHONE: KOBE (3) 0141-0143
'TELEX: REGISTER KB8820

Llogd's Register of Shipping.

7TH FLOOR, SHINKO BUILDING,
8, KAIGAN-DORI, IKUTA-KU,
(P. O. BOX NO. 446) 8‘#55

KOBE.

dear Sir,

"LENAUANY
Kobe Report 4ec No.10175

We acknowledge receipt of your letter dated
Jrd August, 1902 in connection with the above vessel,
the contents of which have been noted.

i In reply, we regret to inform you that the
| date of approval of shafting was erroneously stated,
‘ 4 and the date should read as 1l8th apri, 190) instead

X of loth October, 1901. A copy of the approved plan
for the Crankshaft(No.va-501) to.ether with copy of
our letter to the engine makers has been forwarded to
you on the 18th Aprfﬁ,l9bl.

We regret the inconvenience caused you in
this instance.

Yours faithfully,

27, ?
For £he Survéyors.

The oSecretary,
LUNDUN »

5,62 KOB ‘ Ol 29180y 1424 - D24

£3rd August, 1962.
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